
Rose Class Autumn 1 Newsletter

Welcome To Rose class

We are glad to welcome all of you and 

your children to Rose class in this new 

academic year 2023-2024.

We would like to introduce you our team 

for this year: 

Mar (teacher)

Stacey (TA 3)

Syeda (Intervenor) 

Mah (TA)

Tara (TA)

Welcome To Rose class

The theme for this term is 

belonging. Throughout this 

theme we are going to work in 

connections between us as a 

group and other people who 

work with, help and care for us, 

as well as building up a sense of 

belonging (to our class, school, 

community and family) 

As a part of belonging to families and community it would be very useful if you could bring in class some 

items that you normally use a home or something that may define you as a family. We could work in 

class with them and see how each family may be different in some aspects and/or similar in others.




